
Invitation to Bid 

 
The Sault Tribe Purchasing Department will be accepting SEALED BIDS on behalf of the Sault Ste. Marie 

Tribe of Chippewa Indians Odenaang Homes Tribal Enterprise Phase III- 1 Trailer Replacement Project # 

24-058.   

 

Scope of work:  

• The project consists of Removal (six) and Placement (twelve) of Single Wide Mobile Home Units 
including vacating site, site preparation with new concrete footings, utility connections (water, 
sewer, gas, electric), mobile home set up and site restoration at site locations shown and per the 

attached plans and specifications completed by UP Engineers & Architects. 

 

Please request a copy of the complete bid pack by e-mailing Ryan Madigan (rmadigan@saulttribe.net). 

Please indicate OTHE Phase III Trailer Replacement Project # 24-058 in the subject line. 

 
Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained from U.P. Engineers & Architects, Inc. (UPEA), 707 
Ashmun Street, Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783, for a $50.00 nonrefundable handling fee for a hard copy or 

$25.00 nonrefundable fee for an electronic pdf.  The Contract Documents may also be examined at the 
office of UPEA, or contact Svetlana Belleau at 906.635.0511 to request documents. 

 

SEALED BIDS will be due at 3:30p.m April 18, 2024  

 

****NO BIDS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE AND TIME**** 

 
Native American Preference will apply.  If your company is claiming preference please supply supporting 

documentation showing Native American ownership. 

 

Awarded contractor must comply with the Tribal Code; Chapter 97 wage ordinance.  Awarded contractor 

will also present a copy of their payroll to OTHE upon request, to confirm Tribal Code: Chapter 97 is being 

paid.   

 

The OTHE reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities in the bids received 

whenever such rejection or waiver is in the best interest of the OTHE. 
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